
                                               

For questions, please contact Sherry Hawk at (707) 888-9331 
or email GoldRidgeForestFSC@yahoo.com.  

Defensible Space Ordinance   
INSPECTIONS BEGIN IN JUNE 2020 

Join us for a free lunch and education session hosted by  
the Pollock Pines - Camino & Gold Ridge Forest Fire Safe Councils 

Presentation by the 
El Dorado County Vegetation Management Program 

March 28, 2020 
11:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Gold Ridge Forest Clubhouse 
4101 Opal Trail, Pollock Pines, CA 

 

Some of you may have already received your first letter with a deadline of  
June 1st for fire hazard reduction and defensible space clean up.  Inspections 
will begin in our area at that time and we want to be sure you are prepared. 

For more information on the Defensible Space Ordinance, visit: 
https://www.edcgov.us/Government/CAO/VegetationManagement 

 
 

Come get connected and join us to discuss the 
County’s defensible space ordinance, local 
vegetation management projects, clean up 

events and free programs 
 


